
I’m not sure if I’m too late to comment on this, but I would like to put my views across. 
 
I do not agree that the CityRail prices should be increased.  Two weeks ago, the train I caught from 
Wynyard to Macquarie Fields via the East Hills or Airport lines was late every day. 
 
Last night I ended up catching a train via Granville because the East Hills line trains were delayed by 
up to 20 minutes. 
 
I am also not happy with the timetable as it stands because of the fact that not all Campbelltown and 
Macarthur trains stop at Macquarie Fields.  More times than not, Macquarie Fields is the only station 
missed from East Hills to Macarthur.  It is very frustrating having to change trains or wait for one that 
does stop at my stop.  I don’t know why the East Hills and Airport lines aren’t run so that trains going 
to Macarthur bypass all stations between Wolli Creek/Sydenham and East Hills. 
 
Thank you 
Sarah Lovell 
Macquarie Fields 
 


